
8th January 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

For the Year 4 entry event for our Survival Topic we have planned an exciting trip to Sweet Hill
Farm. The trip will consist of learning a variety of Survival skills including cooking apples, making
bread, filtering water and making shelters.

Narwhal class is visiting on 11th January and Stingray Class will be visiting on the 12th January.
They will be leaving school at 9pm and they will return to school by the end of the day. For the visit,
your child will need to wear their PE kit to school, with warm layers and a waterproof coat. Wellies
and waterproof trousers would also be beneficial, if you do not have these at home please speak to
Miss Siddons or Mrs Watson.

As this is a local visit, please ensure you have local visits permission given on the Arbor app so your
child can take part in this exciting opportunity.

Any questions please do not hesitate to contact us via the school website contact forms.

Yours faithfully

MSiddon� KWatso�

Miss Siddons Mrs Watson
Stingray Class Teacher Narwhal Class Teacher

https://www.atlantic-aspirations.org/about-us/contact-forms/

